
                                                                                            
 

 
August 15, 2019  
 
Jennifer Lutfallah 
Director General 
Canada Border Services Agency 
100 Metcalfe Street, 10th Floor 
Ottawa, ON K1A 0L8 
 
Dear Ms. Lutfallah,  
 
On behalf of the Canadian Association of Professional Immigration Consultants (CAPIC), I want 
to commend the CBSA’s ongoing investigation of British Columbia’s largest ever immigration 
fraud case, which has resulted in nine arrests so far.   
 
As representative and advocate of ethical, professional immigration consultants, CAPIC 
condemns the selfish actions of unauthorized immigration practitioners and is pleased to see 
the perpetrators of these crimes brought to justice thanks to the diligence and hard work of your 
agency’s employees.   
 
CAPIC would be delighted to provide the CBSA with any additional help or resources, should 
these be required, and will continue to refer all such cases to the CBSA once they are brought to 
our attention. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Dory Jade, C. Dir 
Chief Executive Officer 
CAPIC-ACCPI 


